
 
PRESS RELEASE 

Contact: Greg Giordano (727-847-8179) 

Date: July 15, 2025 

 

Due to State of Florida Department of Motor Vehicles System 
Maintenance, Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s Offices Will Be 

Closed Saturday, July 19, 2025  

 
Tax Collector Mike Fasano’s five offices will be closed this coming Saturday, July 19, 
2025, due to system maintenance scheduled by the Florida Department of Motor 
Vehicles. The maintenance, originally scheduled for later in the weekend, was 
unexpectedly moved to begin Saturday morning, thus making our two Saturday offices 
(Gulf Harbors and Wesley Chapel) unable to serve customers. 

“It is with sincere apologies to our customers that we make this announcement,” 
remarks Tax Collector Mike Fasano.  “Our office was just notified of this change in 
maintenance time.  Because our computers will be unable to connect to the state during 
this downtime, we will be unable to provide services to our customers. We are thankful 
for your understanding.” 

All five tax collector offices in Pasco County will reopen at normal time on Monday, July 
21, 2025, at 8:30 AM.  For additional information about this outage please feel free to 
reach out to our Centralized Call Center at (352) 521-4338, (727) 847-8032 or (813) 235-
6076. You may also visit our website: www.pascotaxes.com 
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